
Falun broadcasting transmitter, 

Borlänge, Sweden. 

Borlänge, Sweden, February 9th, 1953. 

Mr Kermit Geary, 

R.F.D. No. 2, Walnutport, Pennsylvania, U.S.A. 

Dear Sir: 

Thanks for your letter of December 20th, 1952. As far as we can see 

here, your reception report was correct. 

However, the direction of the program -section of Swedish broadcasting 

is centralized to Stockholm, capital of Sweden. The radio stations 

themselves, on the other hand, belong to the radio section of the board 

of Swedish telegraphs. Therefore all questions on the program service 

are to be sent to the Swedish broadcasting in Stockholm. 

Consequently we have now forwarded your letter to Stockholm. We hope 

that you will receive the verification card you asked for, forwarded 

to you direct from the Swedish broadcasting. 

We recommend that in the future, if you send reception reports of 

Swedish broadcasting stations. you will send them to the Swedish 

broadcasting; the address of it i s : 

A.B. Radiotjänst, Kungsgatan 8, Stockholm C, SWEDEN. 

The international reply coupon enclosed in your letter was not used 

by us here at the transmitting station; we enclosed it in the letter 

again when forwarding it to the Swedish broadcasting. 

Yours sincerely, 

(Falun) broadcasting transmitter, 

Borlänge. 


